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The NSW government promotes, financially supports and even actively participates in the brutal 
killing of tens of thousands of kangaroos across our state. This is an international disgrace and is 
a shameful way to treat an Aboriginal totem and our national emblem. With evidence now 
suggesting that the long-term survival of our Kangaroos is at risk, we need to push harder to end 
the commercial slaughter of kangaroo and wallabies and close the processing industries. 
 


